
NOTICE 
The City of Harris offices will be closed to the public until further notice, 
in hopes to aid limiting the spread of COVID-19.  Counter services are 
unavailable but the office is still operating.  

 

Leave a voice message at 651-674-7546 or via email at the following 
addresses: 

General Questions:     clerk@harrismn.com 

Water Billing Questions: treasurer@harrismn.com 

Project Manager:   projectmgr@harrismn.com 

Water/Sewer Issues:  gvalvoda@peopleservice.com 

 

If you need Building permits, please contact Chisago County 
Government Center at 651-231-8371. 

 

You can pay water bills online and sign up at HARRISMN.COM and click 
on pay my water bill, or use the City Hall Drop Box. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact our offices via phone or email, as we 
continue to strive to provide prompt and courteous customer service. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these rapidly 
changing times. 
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